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DEKA EXPLORATION INC.
P.O. BOX 14057
13524 RAILWAY DRIVE
OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73113

(405) 749-0004

September 15, 1995

) Zam’ ED§

SEP 1 8435

Mr. Johnny Robinson 0 DN Ty
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept. C)DB’CQQ;UJO VA
0il Conservation Commission EEJE>@

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

RE: Quinlan Ranch Well 02 #4
API No. 30-039-25191

Dear Mr. Robinson:

We contacted you in early July concerning the above referenced
well. At that time you were going to meet with the Quinlan Ranch
foremen to make a visual inspection of the wells that we drilled
and notify us as to what needed to be done to clear up any remaining
paper work on this well.

As of this date, we still have not heard from you concerning
this matter. Since we are no longer conducting any operations in
your state, we would like the state to release our $50,000.00

Plugging Bond. They will not do so until the paper work on this
well have been finalized.

We ask that you please notify us as to what we need to do
to get this cleared up.

Sincerely,

DEKA EXPLO ION, INC.

cc: Diane Richarson



